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Lowcountry 
Food Initiative 

Do you know children who are hungry in the 

summer or don’t eat quality meals after they 

leave school for the day?  

Are you passionate about feeding local, South 

Carolina food to Lowcountry children? 

If so, join us April 15 as federal, state and 

community partners come together to discuss 

providing summertime and afterschool meals to 

children in the Lowcountry. Experts and 

community members will discuss current 

programs and share information about 

providing affordable and healthy snacks and 

meals for children when they are not at school. 

 

Contact Mary Young (803)898-0958 for details. 

 

 

When: April 15th, 2016, 1 to 4 p.m. 

Where: Brandt Building Auditorium 

398 Barnwell Hwy, Allendale, SC 29810 

The USDA is an equal opportunity provider.  


